Dear Eritreans,

Our brother Berhane Tecle who reside in San Diego over
20 years is suffering from a cronic health condition.

As it is known to everybody, he tried his best to overcome
his sickness but with no success. So he has decided to go to
Eritrea to benefit from the love of his mother and sister.
Also who knows change of air might help him for
betterment.

So let’s open our generous hands to help him alleviate the
expenses of transportation and his daily maintenance in
Eritrea.

The Eritrean Community Center — 3458 Adams Ave., San
Diego, CA 92116 is open after 5pm for your help of
contribution.

For information call Yohannes Meles-(619)818-6766 or
Ogbai Fesseha-(619)916-7146.

Concerned Eritreans
San Diego
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